
Randolph Middle School 
April 20, 2021 
 
The Randolph Middle School PTO held a virtual meeting of the PTO Board on Tuesday April 20, 
2021 via zoom.  Co-President Jody Para presided. Karen Allen served as Secretary. Those 
present were: Vice Principal Andrew Bell, Allie Lemons, David Slater, Elizabeth Salmon, Kristen 
Hendrix, Ann Manning, Kathryn King, TJ Singla, Jocelyn Ingram, Sonya Snowden, Tara Harris, 
Allen Robinson, Pamela Ratliff 
 
Call to Order 
Jody Para called the meeting to order 6:02pm 
Motion was made by Jody Para to approve minutes/ Karen Allen second the motion. Motion 
approved. 
 
Principal Report – Vice Principal Andrew Bell 

• Return to in-person learning going well 
• Plan A successful return to school 
• Yearbook picture day 

 
PTO President Report 

• No report out  
 
SIT – Cathy Click 

• Presentation by Cathy Click of the SIT team for 2021-22 
• Due to lack of quorum for PTO vote, the motion was moved to a digital vote.  
• The vote passed on April 21, 2021 with 14 votes 
• Randolph SIT (School Improvement Team) for the academic school year of 2021-22  

o -Ben Bain-Creed  
o -Kristen Hodgson  
o -Shashi Joshi  
o -Allie Lemons  
o -Randy Miller  
o -Tara Harris 

 
Treasurer – Brad Lindsay / Jody Para 

• No report out 
 

Volunteer – Allie Lemons 
• No report out 

 
eBlast – Elizabeth Salmon 

• Will add yearbook link to next blast 
 
Staff Appreciation – Pilar Pohlheber 

• Staff appreciation week; listed out this year items given the COVID restrictions 
 



 
 
Campus Beautification – Allen Robinson 

• Basketball hoop installation still a work in progress 
• School lawn mower needs repair; working on trailer to transport to repair facility 
• Irrigation system for football field- issues with the system; looking into for repair 

 
Teacher Grants – Allie Lemons 

o No report out 
 
Back to School Packets – Kristen Hendrix 

• No report out 
 
Corporate Rebates and Spirt Nights – TJ Singla 

• No report out 
 
Book Fairs – Kathryn King 

• Virtual Book Fair generated $1196 
 
Direct Giving 

• No report out 
 
Student Recognition – Sonya Snowden 

• Changing the process for distribution of Pizza Peel cards 
 

Spirit Wear & School Store – Elizabeth Salmon 
• No report out 

 
2021-22 Board Members 

• Reaching out to existing members with interest to return 
• Starting process to recruit new members  
• Including in EBlast 

 
The meeting adjourned at 6:43pm 
Next meeting April 13, 2021 
 
 


